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From: Michael Oberle <m.oberle@SVCA.ON.CA> 
Sent: October 13, 2021 10:58 AM
To: Elaine Gosnell <egosnell@nrsi.on.ca>
Cc: ; Clinton Stredwick <cstredwick@southgate.ca>
Subject: RE: Environmental Impact Study for lot severance proj2651
 
Good morning Elaine,
 
I’ve reviewed the NRSI Environmental Impact Study (EIS) dated September 15, 2021. The EIS is
acceptable to the SVCA.
As conditions of the severance, and eventual SVCA permit for development, the SVCA will require
that the recommended mitigation measures found on page 5 and 6 of the EIS are followed.
Furthermore, SVCA will require that the lowest exterior opening and/or lowest floor elevation to be
at or above the elevation of the centreline of Southgate Road 10 (adjacent to each respective
building envelope), and that a Waterloo Biofilter sewage disposal system be installed as the type of
sewage disposal system for the proposed severed and retained lots.
 
The owner/applicant will need to continue with the severance application with the Township of
Southgate. Once the severance application is filed and circulated for agency comments, the SVCA
will respond accordingly. Then, once development of the property and dwelling is proposed, a SVCA
permit will be required, prior to a township building department being issued.
Please find attached an SVCA application to alter a regulated area form. This will need to be filled
out, along with design/construction drawings (with cross-section plan), site plan, and SVCA permit
fee all to be submitted to the SVCA.
I trust that this is helpful for now, Any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.
I’ll wait to hear back from the owner/potential owner and/or their agent before proceeding further
with the file at my end.
 
Kind regards,
Mike
Michael Oberle
Environmental Planning Technician                         
Saugeen Conservation
Cell: 519-373-4175
 








